
Hello Coaches! 
 
I want to thank all of you for volunteering your time to the children of the NYBA. It’s a great organization run by 
volunteers; coaches, parents, board members etc.   
 
This e-mail is regarding background checks. This year the NYBA is once again teaming up with a very loyal 
and secure company called Verified Volunteers. They will process the background checks and contact NYBA 
with any concerns. Another benefit to using this company is that if you plan to volunteer elsewhere in the 
King/Snohomish county, you are able to access your background check to prove to other organizations you 
have been cleared. 
 
So here is all I need from you coaches, Assistant Coaches and volunteers, 

 

Go to the website:https://app.verifiedvolunteers.com/ 

 
Click on "Get Verified" tab on the top of the page. 

 
Create a Username and Password. 
 
Once you have made your account, click on "get verified" again. 
 
Type in NYBA's "good deed" code: T6TLBD1 
 
This will link up with NYBA's Account.  
 
Then all you will need to do is proceed with the next 4 steps! 
 
 OR IF You Registered Last Year 
 
Simply go to the website 
 
Click on “get verified” again 
 
Type in NYBA’s “good deed” code: T6TLBD1 
 
Complete the next 4 steps!    

 
Please try to do this before the coaches meeting that will take place this month on the 20th 
and pass this e-mail on to anyone that plans to be your assistant coaches or volunteers. 
 
 
Thank you all again for volunteering, 
 
Stephanie Paris 
NYBA, Registrar 

 

 

https://app.verifiedvolunteers.com/

